
Dear Mr Hazle: 

The PSC has receive ir nments rc 
Utilities Co Your comments will be place 

rdin 
into 1 

the rate adjustment re 
? case file for the Com 

sted by Kentucky 
;ion's consideration 

For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2008-00251 Please reference this 
case number in any future correspondence 

The case file in this matter, as in all matters before the PSC, is available at the PSC Web site 

Thank you for taking the time to share your views 

Avubem Mdvykavych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Saturday, January 10, 2009 12:46 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: C,ase #2008-00251 

From: James Hazle[SMTP: REDACTE,D] 
Sent: Saturday, January 10,2009 12:47:34 PM 
To: PSC - Public Inforinatioii Officer 
Cc: Attorney General (KYOAG) 
Subject: Case #2008-00251 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Please take into consideration the consumer's economic condition and also look closely at the 
profit EON has made before approving this request for rate increases by a private company 

As a customer on a fixed income and on behalf of many others on fixed income or people who 
are unemployed because of the economy, a rate increase would be a huge burden for us to bear 

James and Mary Hazle 
Elizabethtown, KY 42701 


